
 
 

Land Use Actions 
 
During the 3rd Quarter of Fiscal Year 2018 the Planning Commission took action on 58 applications; 
affording 87 citizens an opportunity to speak in person at the 14 public hearings held.  The district with the 
most actions taken during this period was the Hunter Mill District, with 16 actions taken. 
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Retirement Celebration  

 

 

Commissioner Karen Keys-Gamarra represented the Sully District 

for one year before her appointment to the Fairfax County School 

Board.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

Commissioner Earl L. Flanagan represented the Mount 

Vernon District for over 11 years. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

Commissioner Janyce Hedetniemi, At-Large, served the Planning 

Commission for over four years.  Commissioner Hedetniemi was unable to 

attend the celebration. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

Commissioner Frank de la Fe represented the Hunter Mill 

District for 16 years. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  



PC Roundtable Episodes  

 
The Planning Commission Roundtable is a 30‐minute panel discussion broadcast every Thursday at 
6:30 p.m. and Wednesday at 10:30 p.m. on Channel 16. Episodes can also be viewed through Video 
on Demand at the Fairfax County website: 
http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/cable/channel16/pc_roundtable.htm 
 
Land Use Activities in the Braddock District – Broadcast March and April 2018 
The topic of discussion on this edition of the Planning Commission Roundtable is land use activities in the Braddock 
District.  A discussion on what’s happening now with land use activities in the Braddock District, and what to expect 
in the near future.  
 
Guests:   Ellen (Nell) Hurley, Braddock District Commissioner 

Tom McDonald, Chairman of the Braddock District Land Use and Environment Committee 
Marcia Pape, Senior Legislative Assistant to Supervisor John Cook 

 
Committee Activity  
 
Capital Improvement Program (CIP) Committee - On February 21st the Capital Improvement Program 
Committee met to receive a presentation on the FY 2019 – FY 2023 CIP. The Committee also met on March 14th to 
discuss the responses to questions raised during the CIP Workshop that was held on March 7, 2018.  
 
Land Use Process Review Committee - On January 17th the Land Use Process Review Committee met to discuss 
the proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment for Short-Term Lodging. The Committee also met on February 7th for a 
briefing by the Zoning Administration Division staff on the proposed Sign Ordinance Amendment and held a 
discussion with the Planning Division staff on the proposed Plan Amendment, PA 2017-CW-5CP, regarding Vacant 
Office Building Repurposing. On March 14th the Committee was constituted for 2018 where James T. Migliaccio 
was elected Chairman.  During that same meeting, the Committee was briefed by the Planning Division staff on the 
Site-Specific Plan Amendment Process. 
 
Schools Committee – On January 17th the Schools Committee met with staff from Fairfax County Public Schools 
(FCPS) to discuss the proffer contribution calculations, schools capacity, and construction goals. On February 21st 
the Committee was constituted for 2018 where Timothy J. Sargeant was elected Chairman and Julie M. Strandlie was 
elected Vice Chairman.  The Committee continued a discussion with staff from FCPS on the proffer formulas for 
capital improvements, use of vacant and/or underutilized County properties for FCPS facilities, collaboration of 
FCPS with businesses, and economic development initiatives.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
On April 13th the Planning Commission and members of the community toured the 
Virginia Paving Company asphalt plant in Alexandria Virginia.

 

This publication will be made available in alternative formats 

upon request.  Please call 703-324-2865 (V), 703-324-7951 

(TTY).   


